
  

   
   

  
  

Teresa Van Lone 

Long Beach, CA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

We need to reverse the trend of disparity between the few richer and richer individuals and 
the balance of the nation becoming poorer and poorer. We investors (and most of us are 
poor, btw), need to know what our investment choices are supporting. Pass regulation that 
requires corporations to publicly disclose CEO pay AND worker pay. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Van Lone 




